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STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

(360) 664-1160 ● www.utc.wa.gov
December 9, 2013
NOTICE WITHDRAWING NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY FOR COMMENTS 

AND 

CANCELLING WORKSHOP
RE:
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy, Inc., Docket UG-131589
TO INTERESTED PERSONS:
On November 14, 2013, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) notified stakeholders of an opportunity to file comments by December 10, 2013, on revisions to Puget Sound Energy, Inc.’s (PSE) natural gas tariff to include an optional compressed natural gas (CNG) service for eligible, non-residential natural gas customers (Notice).
 The Notice also scheduled a workshop in this matter for December 16, 2013.  
The Commission withdraws the Notice and cancels the scheduled workshop.  The Commission, however, will provide an opportunity for comments and reschedule a workshop in the near future.
MARGUERITE E. FRIEDLANDER
Administrative Law Judge
� Under this schedule, PSE would install gas compression facilities located on the gas customer's premise to enable a customer to fuel its natural gas motor vehicles with CNG.





